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LAUKAPU PIZZA HUT GRAND OPENING 

 

MARCH 1, 2022 
 

 

 

A brand new Pizza Hut located in Hilo celebrated its grand opening on March 1, 2022. This Pizza 

Hut restaurant located on 605 Laukapu Street is the relocation of Pizza Hut Kilauea and offers 

convenient carryout and delivery service for customers in the area. Order online at 

pizzahut.com or by calling (808) 643-1111. Quickest way to order is via the Pizza Hut Mobile 

App and remember to enroll for Hut Rewards to earn points on all purchases. Points add up 

quickly and can be redeemed for free pizza and more! Come check out the new Laukapu Pizza 

Hut on Big Island! 

 

 


